Notification: Conversion of the Principal Islamic Global Technology Fund and Principal Global Technology
Fund (collective known as “Funds”) from wholesale fund to retail unit trust fund

We are pleased to inform you that the structure of the Principal Islamic Global Technology Fund and Principal
Global Technology Fund have been converted from wholesale funds to retail unit trust funds, effective 28 April
2025.

This change does not affect the investment objectives and strategies of the Funds. As unit trust funds, they are
now available to retail investors. For more information, please refer to the Prospectus and
Product Highlights Sheet published on our website at Principal Islamic Global Technology Fund | Principal
Malaysia & Principal Global Technology Fund | Principal Malaysia or obtain a copy of the Prospectus from our
office or any of our branches.

We look forward to providing you with best-in-class wealth management services through our full range of
investment products. For clarification or further information with regard to the above, please contact your
servicing consultant or reach out to our Customer Care Centre at 03-7723 7260, WhatsApp at 6016-299 9792,
or e-mail us at myservice@principal.com.

Thank you.
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